
Key Vocabulary 

 (Please highlight pre-teaching vocabulary in ‘bold’) 

 

 

 

 

Geography 

physical geography, 
human geography,  

topographical feature, 
local region,  

country, county 
valley, cliff, coast, sea, 
harbour, port, beach,  

shops, river, hill, houses 
farm, weather, town 

 
OS map, symbol, 

compass, direction, 
relative position,  

North, South,  
East, West 

 

 

 

Computing 

animation, design,  
input, output, 
audio, visual,  

sequence,         
storyboard, 
programme, 
foreground, 
background,  

variable, 
algorithm,  

debug 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

place value, ones, tens 
hundreds, thousands, 
adding, subtracting, 
method, strategy, 
inverse operation,            

right angle, turn, rotate, 
quarter, half, whole, 

greater than, less than, 
doubling, halving,         

time, analogue, digital, 
second, minute, hour, 

past, to, am/pm,  
Roman numerals 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

plant, roots, stem, 
trunk, leaf/leaves, 

flower, petal, stamen, 
anther, filament, 

pollen, pistil, stigma, 
style, ovary, ovule, 

sepal, investigation, 
conditions, fair test, 

observation, 
conclusion,                       

water, transportation, 
lifecycle, seeds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

fiction, narrative, 
adventure, style, 
report, recount, 

dialogue, debate, 
setting, scene, 

sequence, progression, 
characterisation, 

paragraph, conjunction, 
preposition, tense,                 
inverted commas, 
perfect verb form, 

intonation, scanning, 
inference, justify, 
evidence, source 
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Art 

tapestry, material, 
cloth woven, sewing, 

needle, thread, 
material, texture,  

quality, aesthetics, 
design, symbolism,                        
historic, cultural, 
cutting, joining 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Languages 

Jeux and chansons 
 

Le Fermier, La femme, 
l’enfant,  la nourrice,    

le chat, la souris,                    
le fromage 

 
un, deux, trois, quatre, 

cinq, six, sept, huit, 
neuf, dix, onze, douze 

 
regardez, écoutez, 
répétez, dessinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music 

Handel, Messiah,  
Psalm, praise,  

orchestra, choir, 
instruments, vocalists, 

strings, brass, 
woodwind, percussion, 
rhythm, melody, pitch, 

tempo, timbre, dynamics 
 forte (loud), piano 

(quiet), legato (smooth), 
staccato (bouncy), 

crescendo (get louder), 
diminuendo (get quieter) 

lyrics, repetition, 
variation, imitate 

 

 

 

PE 

dribble, pass, receive, 
shoot, tackle, intercept, 
direction, coordination, 
opponent, opposition, 

space, position, 
technique,  
goalkeeper, 

attack, striker,  
defence, defender 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE 

Jesus, miracle, healer, 
follower, disciple,   

tax collector, fisherman,               
witness, evidence,                   
repent, transform 

 
Zacchaeus, Jairus, 
Bartimaeus, Levi,  

 
value, importance,  

believe, practice 
 

Emmanuel 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning for Life 

independence, 
manners, etiquette, 

instructions, command, 
order, expectation,                
replicate, imitate, 

responsibility, advice, 
honest, dishonest,   

right, wrong, good, bad, 
hero, villain,                       

moral, triumph, 
equality, inequality, 
gender, wealth, skills 

 
 
 

 

 


